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Minutes for the application for 1417 May Street 
From the FGCA CALUC meeting on Dec 19th 

There were very few questions or comments about this application, however there were 
some specific concerns : 

1. The adequacy of permeable surfaces 
2. The adequacy of on site parking 

There was also one comment concerning the lack of curbing on the north side of May St. 
which inhibits appropriate parking and drainage as well forces people to park on 
parkland. Resident J. Kell put it well when he said: 

"I support the rezoning application, although I have concerns about the parking: 

• I do not see why the City of Victoria will not allow parking at the front, which was 
allowed for the duplex next door to the west, at 1407/1409 May Street. Flaving an 
enclosed garage or a carport at the front has two immediate benefits: it would remove the 
need for the long driveway, and provide more green space at the back. 

• I do not see why the City of Victoria continues to allow parking on the North side of 
May Street, on the public parkland of Moss Rock Park. May Street would really benefit 
from a curb on the North side, from Joseph Street to Memorial Crescent - perhaps with 
indented parking places to address the parking needs of the multi-family dwellings on 
May Street, and the weekend demands for parking at St. Sophia. A properly-cambered 
road with gutters and storm drains would help as well. May Street is a bus route, and 
deserves a bit of attention from City Engineering." 




